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Manchester, NH The Boulos Company has expanded their teams in Manchester and Portsmouth.
The company welcomes two new associates, John Percoskie and Andrew MacDonald.

The Manchester office welcomes MacDonald, a Dartmouth College graduate with a degree in
Spanish and Environmental Studies. With a career spanning more than 20 years in software sales
and business development, his expertise promises to enrich the team with insights into market
trends and growth prospects.

Percoskie has joined the Portsmouth office. A 2022 graduate of Duquesne University, Percoskie
majored in marketing and showcased his skills as a forward on the university’s hockey team. Before
joining The Boulos Co., he had amassed experience in copier and IT sales, further enhancing his
understanding of client needs and communication. Percoskie’s blend of marketing and sales
acumen positions him well to contribute to The Boulos Co.’s continued success in the Portsmouth
area. 

The Boulos Company is excited about the wealth of experience and fresh perspectives that
Percoskie and MacDonald bring to their respective offices. Their unique backgrounds and
commitment to excellence align seamlessly with The Boulos Company’s dedication to providing
top-tier real estate services to clients across New Hampshire.



As The Boulos Company continues to expand and adapt to the ever-evolving real estate landscape,
these new additions to the Manchester and Portsmouth teams are poised to play an integral role in
shaping the future of the company.
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